
From: Russell Borkin <rlborkin@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Oct 13, 2010 at 9:33 AM 
Subject: Mercy Housing Greenwich Park Apartments 
To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 
 

Dear Alderman Kovac, 
  
This is to express my support for the Mercy Housing Greenwich Park Apartments development. I as well 
as other East Side residents believe it will satisfy a need for affordable housing in the area. 
  
I hope that you support this important housing development. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Russell Borkin 
2010 E. Windsor Place Unit A 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
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